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8 December 2017 
 
 
Roads and Maritime Reference: SYD17/01607/01 (A20231328) 
Council Ref: DA/2017/1526/1 
 
 
The General Manager 
Camden Council 
PO Box 183 
CAMDEN NSW 2570 

 
Attention: Mathew Rawson 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 

 
CONSTRUCTION OF COMMERCIAL BUILDING, ORAN PARK TOWN CENTRE - ORAN PARK 
DRIVE, ORAN PARK 
 
Reference is made to Council’s correspondence dated 14 November 2017, regarding the 
abovementioned Application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and 
Maritime) for comment. 

 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and advises that Council should be 
satisfied that the traffic generation from the proposed development will not have a detrimental 
impact on the local road network.  

 
Any inquiries in relation to this Application can be directed to Malgy Coman on 8849 2413 or 
development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Rachel Cumming 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
Network Sydney West Precinct 
 
 

  


